
September 24, 2010

1-listoric Architectural Review Commission

Old City hail
5l0GreeneSt
Key West, Fl 33040

Dear Histoj:ic Architectural Review Commission,

My name is Sean McGeough and I am the owner and reside at 314 Virginia St. Key West H.

This property is behind 313 Amelia St. It has come to my attention that Mr. Edward Russell

would like to put a porch on the back of his property at 313 Amelia St, for his 2d floor

tenant.

I understand that the porch will be located on the second floor and that it doses not appear

to be too large and is within the scale of the house and does not deter from the historic

nature of the neighborhood. We realize that someone standing on the porch could possibly

see into our backyard. Being able to enjoy the weather and interact with the neighbors are

some of the reasons people live in Key West.

Sincerely,

andJustinBowden

Sean And Jodi McGeough
314 Vuginia St
Key West Fl 33040 —

314 VIRGINiA ST
KEY WEST FL 33040



September 24, 2010

Historic Architectural Review Commission
Old City hail
510 Greene St
Key West, Fl 33040

Dear Historic Architectural Review Commission,

My name is Beverly GreeneMingo and I am the owner and reside at 311 Amelia St. Key
West fi. This property is adjacent to 313 Amelia St It has come to my attention that Mr.
Edward Russell would like to put a porch on the back of his property at 313 Amelia St. for
his 2 floor tenant.

I understand that the porch will be located on the second floor, and that it doses not appear
to be too large and is within the scale of the house and does not deter from the historic
nature of the neighborhood. We realize that someone standing on the porch could possibly
see into our backyard. Being able to enjoy the veather and interact with the neighbors are
some of the reasons people live in Key West.

Sincerely.

Bev’GeneMingo

Key West Fl 33040

311 AMELIA ST
KEY WEST FL 33040




